
NORTHVILLE YOUTH ASSISTANCE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES 
April 14, 2015 

 
 
Present Sue Campbell, Symantha Heath, Amy Knoth, Sandra Larson, Chuck Murdock, Marilyn 

Price, Ken Roth, Libby Smith   
 
Absent Deanna Barash, Nancy Darga,  
  
 
Meeting Called to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 8:04 by Chairperson Marilyn Price  
 
The minutes from the March meeting were approved.     
 
Program Report 
Director Sue Campbell reported that she is currently training a large, diverse and great group of 
mentors.  She is confident that almost everyone on the waitlist will be matched at the conclusion.  
Summer camp scholarships continue to be granted.  The amount is dramatically less than in the past 
years due to the more stringent financial guidelines.  She will continue to review applications and 
award grants over the next few months.   
There was brief discussion about the presentation of the graphs included in the program report.  Sue 
will explore options to clarify the numbers.   
 
Financial Report 
Year to date financials were presented.  No questions from Commission members. 
.   
 
Old Business 
Sue presented Commission members with a new roster.  
 
New Business 
Sue reported out on her attendance at the Night for Northville event, a fundraiser in March for the 
Northville Educational Foundation.  She will also attend the annual State of the Community luncheon 
put on by the Chamber of Commerce.  
Symantha Heath gave a quick update on miscellaneous Township business.  Ken Roth provided a 
brief explanation on the upcoming Sinking Fund Millage Renewal for the school district.   
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 am. 
 

The next Commission meeting is Tuesday, May 12 at 8 a.m. at the 
Northville Community Center. 

 


